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During this festive season, we at the Quarterly take
A( 0 .4/pleasure in wishing each and all of you a very Merry 

Christmas and a pleasant, prosperous New Year.

Throughout 1979 we have felt your sincere commitment to 

the Quarterly... and the RCMP. As a readership you are 

unique. Not many magazines have such a dedicated 

following. You have made your presence visible through 
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letters, phone calls and visits to our office. Such 

communication has kept us in touch with your perception of 

the magazine and aware of your affinity to the RCMP, be 

you member or private citizen. Your support of the 

Quarterly and the RCMP is apparent... and we thank you.

May you all have a most joyous holiday season.

To All Readers :


